
 

 

 

Annual Financial Report on Fees from Building Code Enforcement 

Fiscal Year 2022 / 2023 

Building Inspections for the Town of Caswell Beach is responsible for enforcing the State of 

North Carolina Building Codes and the Town of Caswell Beaches Code of Ordinances. In 

addition, Building Inspections accepts plans for review and issues building, electrical, plumbing 

and mechanical permits for new construction, additions to existing structures, and alterations 

to existing structures. The Town of Caswell Beach Building Inspections also enforces minimum 

housing violations and nuisance violations. 

 

Inspections totals: Fiscal Year 2022/2023 

Permits Issued: 255       

Permit Fee Revenue: $88,826 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Inspector Fees: $33,497.87 

Office Management and Documentation: $23,463.98 

Telephone / Computer: $827.16 

Office Materials: $200 

Adjusted Revenue: $ 30,836.99 

 

 

 

 


